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NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
Board Agenda Memo 

 
 
MEETING DATE: September 1, 2020 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Nevada County Clerk-Recorder/Registrar of Voters 
 
SUBJECT: Resolution Accepting the California Secretary of State’s Grant Award 

Known as the Help America Vote Act (HAVA) Section 101, For 
Additional Costs Associated with The National Emergency Related to 
Coronavirus, Providing the County of Nevada With Federal Funds to 
Administer the November 3, 2020 General Election Consistent with State 
and Local Health Guidelines, and Authorizing the Nevada County Clerk-
Recorder/Registrar of Voters to Execute Standard Agreement #20G26129 
For the Total Amount Of $201,377.00. 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Adopt the Resolution. 
 
FUNDING: One-to-one reimbursement funds are awarded to the Nevada County Elections 
Department in the amount of $201,377.00 by the Office of the California Secretary of State for 
safe and healthy implementation of the November 3, 2020 General Election. Federal 
reimbursements are available for expenses incurred for the period of March 28, 2020 through 
November 20, 2020, for up to $161,794.00 in General COVID-19 Funding and another $39,583.00 
for voter outreach and communications.  
 
BACKGROUND: 
The Nevada County Clerk-Recorder/Registrar of Voters must lawfully and safely implement the 
November 3, 2020 General Election, including but not limited to establishing vote centers and 
other in person options in such ways that protect voters, staff, and election workers. This award 
provides reimbursements for various election expenses incurred as a result of the COVID-19 
health crisis. 
 
Item Initiated by: Natalie Adona 
 
Approved by: Gregory J. Diaz 
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